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Please accept this letter as my official request a hotel is not built on Washington. The mountain has plenty of
accessibility to both casual site seers, mountaineers, and everyone in between. The mountain does not need to be
more crowded or loud.

Respectfully,
Spencer MacWilliams

Sent from my iPhone


